From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: No to mandated EV's

**Date:** Thursday, February 9, 2023 10:27:03 AM

From: Peter Keeble <peterwkeeble@outlook.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 12:52 PM

**To:** Carney, John (MailBox Resources) < John.Carney@delaware.gov> **Cc:** Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) < Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>

**Subject:** No to mandated EV's

## Dear Governor Carney,

With all due respect I really don't think your EV State mandate is a good idea. Telling Delawareans what consumer choices they must make is not what our State is about . Fortunately we have a well educated population who will make their own environmental choices in their own time and according to their financial means. Please don't adopt this ""Big Brother" approach with your citizens.

Thanks, Peter Keeble Lewes, DE

Sent from my iPad